
My Husband and I moved to Castle Pines North to enjoy peace and quiet in our 
retirement.   We strongly object to any increase in noise from the Centennial 
Airport for our CPN (Castle Pines North) community.  It appears that recommendation 
No. 6 caters to the homeowners in Lone Tree and Highlands Ranch that bought their 
homes knowing the existing level of noise by the planes from Centennial Airport. Now
you plan to have the noise transferred to those homeowners in CPN (castle pines 
north) who bought their homes based on the LACK of airport noise.  That will  
unfairly lowering property values and the quality of life for residents in CPN.  
Lone Tree and Highlands Ranch were well aware of the existing airport noise when 
they purchased their property.  Owners of CPN live in CPN because they do not like 
airport noise.  That is why we drive the extra 5 -10 minutes south compared to Lone 
Tree and Highlands Ranch.  Recommendation No 6 to move the noise from existing areas
and transfer it to areas that previously never experienced airport noise is a 
grievous error.  

Craig and Nancy Johnson
WinterBerry, Castle Pines North.


